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Comments: I strongly object to the F3 drilling for gold project in Jenny Gulch. My fear is that if gold were found,

the next process would be mining it which potentially could add cyanide to our drinking water supply.

 

South Dakota lets get with the times and do away with the antiquated allowance of mining on federal property. 


